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Jakarta, 13 March 2020 

 

 

Tzu Chi School Temporarily Implements Home-based Learning  

 

As an academic institution serving over 2,500 students in North Jakarta, Indonesia, Tzu Chi School 

is committed to ensuring the safety and health of all students and the wider school community. Since 

January 2020, Tzu Chi School has been conducting temperature checks for students, teachers, staff, 

and visitors, is providing hand sanitizers in each classroom and across the school buildings, and is 

conducting continuous deep cleaning across all three school buildings. Tzu Chi School has also 

been monitoring all students, parents, and staff travel. 

 

The World Health Organisation’s (WHO) announced on Wednesday, 11 March 2020 that the 

coronavirus (Covid-19) is now considered a pandemic. With this latest development, it is in our 

intention to slow the spread of the virus. Tzu Chi School has decided to temporarily implement 

home-based learning for two weeks starting from 16 March 2020.  

 

Tzu Chi School Director, Mr Sudino Lim said, “We want to make sure that we are doing everything 

we can to keep our students, teachers, staff and our wider school community to be safe and healthy.” 

 

Please note that this is a precautionary measure and there has been no confirmed nor suspected 

COVID-19 cases within our school community. 

 

 

“Let us work together for the common good in harmony and with mutual love for one another.” 

- Jingsi Aphorism by Master Cheng Yen. 

 

For more information, please contact: Antonius (0889-2578-113) 


